
February 7, 2022

Dear Representative Williams,

Americans for Financial Reform supports H.R. 6466, Representative Nikema Williams’ Student
Loan Rehabilitation and Credit Score Improvement Act.

The bill would provide for the removal of any adverse credit history related to a federal student
loan from a borrower's credit history once the borrower has completed loan rehabilitation.

Sincerely,
Americans for Financial Reform


